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12th February, 2021 

 

CRC Article 28:  All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for all of your support this half term; we really do appreciate your efforts. 

Thank you for all of the remote learning that you have helped your children with; the children’s work 

in our Remote Learning Newsletters this half-term has been truly amazing; very creative indeed! 

For all parents and carers who are Key Workers, our thanks to you for doing such a fantastic role in 

helping to keep our community and our region going strong.   

Spinning plates with working, remote learning and doing the daily jobs is certainly a challenge; I am 

sure that there will be light at the end of the tunnel for us all soon! 

I am hoping that all children will be able to return to school on 8th March as the Prime Minister has 

indicated.  As soon as we find out any more information about this, I will keep you informed as soon 

as is possible.   

After the half term holiday, we will continue with our current plans, until we hear what the next steps 

are. 

I wish you and your family a happy and safe half term. 

We look forward to seeing you all sooner, rather than later. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton 

Head Teacher 
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